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Gil Hyatt
Hyatt Construction

Gil:

Many thanks to your team for the fine job they did in renovating the 2200 Building for
Fairwinds Development LLC. This project was a challenge from the start and through
some long days, your leadership gave our family tremendous confidence in getting this
project open just a quickly as possible.

From working with the various governmental agencies, Hyatt Construction demonstrated
a keen understanding of the task issues and focus company resources and personal to get
the job done.

Jack, Kathy and I wish to thank you and your team for the first class job. The newest

Ireland’s “ Beachside™ building is getting rave reviews from the tourist and I just wanted
to take this opportunity to thank you again for the fine job.

74.,

2290 North Atlantic Bivd. » Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33305-1906 » Telephone: (854) 565-6661 - Fax (354) 563-0642
RESV: 1-800-347-7776 + fairwindsint@aol.com » www.irelands.com



